
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
NOTICE IS HERE GIVEN that a public hearing will be held by the Town Board, Town of 
Yorktown, Westchester County, New York, at the Town Hall, 363 Underhill Avenue, Yorktown 
Heights, New York 10598 on Tuesday, October 15, 2024 at 7:30 o’clock PM, or as soon 
thereafter as the same can be heard, to consider amending Chapter 275 of the Code of the Town 
of Yorktown entitled “Vehicles and Traffic,” regarding no parking on the following on Town 
highways: 
 

• Cooper Street, both sides, for two hundred (200) feet from its intersection with East Main 
Street 

• Haymaker Drive, northside, from its intersection with Ridge Street to the end. 
• Northside of Veterans Road from Maple Hill Street to Greenwood Street from November 

15 through April 1. 
 
A copy of the proposed local law is on file in the Office of the Town Clerk at the said Town 
Hall, where the same may be inspected during regular office hours.  It may also be viewed on the 
Town Clerk’s website at www.yorktownny.org under Pending Legislation. 
 
All persons in interest and citizens may be heard at the public hearing as aforesaid. 
 
       DIANA L. QUAST, TOWN CLERK 
       MASTER MUNICIPAL CLERK 
       TOWN OF YORKTOWN 
 

 

http://www.yorktownny.org/

